
 

 

            
 5th October 2021  

 
Dear Parent/Carer         
 
Re: Y12 Progress Evening Postponement 
 
I am writing to let you know that we have made the decision to postpone the Year 12 Progress 
Evening due to take place on Thursday 7th October.  
 
As you may already be aware, Mrs Rodgers is currently unwell and will therefore be unable 
to attend this evening. We believe it is important that as Assistant Principal responsible for 
Sixth Form she should be present to meet with parents and carers, and support tutors to 
provide an overview of your child’s progress thus far. Mrs Rodgers has also expressed that 
she would like to lead this evening upon her return to the academy.  
 
This week you will receive a Progress Report (AP0) for your child which will include scores for 
their attitude to learning, baseline assessment and summer induction tasks. This report will 
form the basis for discussion at the rescheduled Progress Evening, which will now take place 
on Thursday 11th November. In addition, there will be information regarding the Sixth Form 
programme of study, advice for supporting your child's study at home and the Futures 
Programme (Careers advice and guidance). 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to say how pleased we are with the start that Year 12 
students have made. We were delighted to meet with many Year 12 parents/carers at the 
Expectations Evening and grateful for the positive feedback we received.  
 
In the meanwhile, if your child has any queries or concerns they should address these directly 
with their tutor or subject teacher in the first instance. If you have any other queries then 
please do not hesitate to contact myself via the academy website. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S Mashike 
Vice Principal 

https://www.magna-aspirations.org/contact-us/head-of-year-contact/

